
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

COUNTY COMMISSION OF JEFFERSON COUNTY

AMENDMENTS TO THE JEFFERSON COUNTY LEASH LAW ORDINANCE

The County Commission of Jefferson County will hold a public hearing

concerning Amendments to the draft Leash Law Ordinance on Thursday,

August 3, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. in the County Commission meeting room

located at the Old Charles Town Library meeting room 200 East Washington

Street, Charles Town, West Virginia.

At this hearing, the Commission will receive public comment

concerning the amendments to the Leash Law Ordinance. 

Anyone wishing to provide written or oral comment may do so at this

meeting or you may send comments to info@jeffersoncountywv.org.  

A copy of the proposed ordinance may be obtained at the offices of the

County Commission of Jefferson County, 124 E. Washington Street, Charles

Town, WV, or on the County website at: www.jeffersoncountywv.org

The public is invited to attend.

By Order of The County

Commission of Jefferson County

Peter Onoszko, President
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